Subject: Next PANDA PWA EVO Meeting postponed by one week
Posted by Bertram Kopf on Mon, 28 Jun 2010 08:57:31 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

the next PANDA PWA Meeting was planned for tomorrow (29.06.2010) at 14h00. Due to some
obligations we have to postpone it by one week.

The meeting is now scheduled for tuesday, 06.07.20010, at 14h00.

If you are not able to take part in this meeting, please send me a short email.

Best regards,
Bertram.
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